
 

 
    
 
Date: 1/7/2020 
 

To our Valued Customer: 

 

Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to the achievement of food safety and customer 

satisfaction.  

 

Schreiber Foods International, Inc. has informed that Huy Fong has issued a voluntary recall of their 

Sriracha Chili Sauce. The recall was initiated, due to lactic acid buildup causing certain bottles to “bloat” 

and continue to ferment. The manufacturer confirmed there is no food safety risk.  

 

Baldor is instructing all of our customers that purchased the below items between July 6th 2019 to July 

13th  2019 from Baldor, to not use the product and please return any unused product in original box and 

label from Huy Fong for a full credit. A full credit will only be issued for returned product if you received 

the items listed below with the Best Use Date: March 20, 2021 & Lot Code: H9TMLA 

 

Item Code Item Description 
ASIA1BBB Sriracha Chili Sauce 12/28 oz Best use:  March 20, 2021 Lot Code: H9TMLA 
 

 
Should you need further assistance please contact us through our help desk. https://help.baldorfood.com/ 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randolph Paling Food Safety /Compliance Manager 
 


